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Comments: Single track trails at WNF

 

As a lifelong Ohio resident, I am in total support of the establishment of single track ORV riding trails in the

Wayne National Forest. Single track offers a unique ride experience that is more enjoyable, much safer and with

near zero environmental impact. Single track would also attract more riders to southern Ohio and afford residents

this opportunity without leaving our home state. Both Michigan and West Virginia offer single track trails and

these programs have been wildly successful. Please, let's get this done.

 

Respectfully,

 

James Miller


